
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – June 2022 

Hi BDTHC members, 

June is here and very hot for this early.  But not 
to bad. We opened the meeting with 14 
members present.  This is a very good 
attendance and shows new interest in our club.  
Welcome new members Lisa, Dan Lewis,  Luke 
Mathews. 

Discussion was had about the club picnic and 
hunt for having it on a Saturday instead of a 
Sunday.  It was approved as long as it is doable 

for the Goss's.  We will discuss this further at our next meeting.  We discussed 
raising the fee for the members only hunt to $60.00 with the extra going to add 
more targets to the field and better prizes.  Also if the club can add $100.00 more 
to the kitty for the hunt. We would use painted cents or quarters for the targets.  
Again we will discuss this further at the next meeting.   

Finds of the month for May:   
Jewelry---Joe Adrian 
Coin-------Mike Mazur---Silver Dime 

Finds of the month for June:    
Coin----Large Cent ---Terry Wilson 
Misc.---Miners lamp---Mike Mazur 

Don't forget next meeting is July 11,2022 at 6:30 in our usual place in the 
basement.  Hope to see everyone there. 

That is all for now. 

Happy Detecting 
President BDTHC 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


